
December 10th

​Meeting Highlights
Partners for Community Success

The Canton Township Board of Trustees, Canton
Local Board of Education and Departments Heads
from both entities met for a collaboration session to
review current / ongoing, future and other pertinent
items that benefit both Canton Township and Canton

Local Schools. Some topics included school building projects, township
building projects, strategic planning efforts, planned community events, flags
and banners project on Route 800. The next collaboration meeting is
planned for July 13th at 6:00 p.m. and will be hosted at Canton South High
School in the Community Room. 

Fire Department News

The Board was updated on CTFD’s new station progress and expects
construction to be finished by the end of this month with a tentative move-
in scheduled for the 1st quarter. Plans are being made to host an employee
and public open house with details to follow. 

A dispatching agreement with the Stark County Sheriff’s Office was
approved to take over emergency dispatching for Canton Township. This
change in dispatching service will also reduce the number of transfers a
caller to 911 would experience as the Sheriff’s Office would dispatch calls
directly, thereby reducing the amount of time it takes to get help rolling. 

Road Department News

The Board approved a list of township roads that will be sent to the Stark
County Engineer for seasonal weight restrictions. Below is the list of
township roads to be posted.

https://www.cantontwp-oh.gov/


Zoning Department News

The Board declared the following properties nuisance as deemed by the
Zoning Director, and order them abated per Ohio Revised Code 505.173
and/or 505.86 and/or 505.87 and the Canton Township Property
Maintenance Code. Edward G Stach & Sun Cha- 3115 25th ST SE and
Nice City Homes LLC- 1304 Cole Ave both for no shed permit.

The Fiscal Officer signed the letter to the Auditor requesting a lien on the
tax duplicate for trash and debris removal nuisance assessment on 1 parcel:
1306035 totaling $5,169.69. This clean up was a result of the contempt



hearing for the property located at 935 46th ST SW. 29,420 lbs. of trash
and debris was removed.

The Board approved a resolution to object to the Brick City Lounge liquor
license renewal.

Township Legal Counsel and Zoning Department Representative testified in
court on Monday regarding the property located at 3516 Prairie College ST
SW. The court ruled that the property owner would be given 30 days to
purge himself of such contempt by complying with the court's order. Failure
to comply will result in an order allowing Canton Township to take all
reasonable steps to abate the nuisance conditions and assess the costs for
the same against the tax duplicate.

Christmas Tree
Disposal Day

Due to the popularity of having a
place to discard live Christmas trees,
Trustees established January 6,
2020, as Canton Township
Christmas Tree Disposal Day and will
operate from 7:00 a.m.-7:00 p.m.
This will be for Canton Township
residents only. Photo identification
will be needed to confirm residency.

A little holiday cheer was delivered at Tuesday's meeting from a
very special guest wishing the township a

Joyous Season and a Happy New Year.



Upcoming Board Meetings



December 23rd (Monday)
*Meeting start time is 6:30 p.m. and will be held at the Administration

Office at 4711 Central Ave SE unless noted otherwise*

Canton Township
4711 Central Avenue, S.E. Canton, Ohio 44707

(330) 484-2501 Phone| (330) 484-2556 Fax
Office Hours: Monday- Friday 8:00am-3:00pm​

Elected Officials
Board President: Mark Shaffer

Vice President: Christopher Nichols
Member: William Mittas

Fiscal Officer: Ronald Smith
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